


in the Cabinet. Mr. Carmignani spoke of the Governmentôs assurances to honour 

commitments regarding the national dialogue process between State institutions, and to 

introduce a proposal for a national budget at the National Assembly. He highlighted the 

importance of reforming the public administration and other key sectors, as well as the need 

to address internal divisions within the PAIGC. The DSRSG welcomed the mutually 

reinforcing actions and statements of the international community and the mediation efforts 

of ECOWAS through its Special Envoy, former President Obasanjo. He reiterated 

UNIOGBISô support, especially with regard to the national commission for dialogue and 

reconciliation and the stability pact, and welcomed the cooperation with the PBC and PBSO.  

Portugal, Nigeria, Timor-Leste, the EU, Spain, Ethiopia, and Luxembourg took the floor to 

express satisfaction with


